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Reference is made to your recent letter requesting assistance in installing a traffic signal at 
the intersection of Highway 64 and Hogan Lane in Conway. It will be necessary for our staff 
to perform a traffic operations study to determine if a signal is warranted. 

You have further requested the Department to revisit a request from December 7, 2010, 
whereby the City was interested in upgrading the traffic signal located at Highway 365 and 
Robins Street. 

Please note that you will be notified of the findings from the traffic study. Additionally, you will 
be provided an updated layout and cost estimate to upgrade the intersection and traffic signal 
located at Highway 365 and Robins Street. 
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